
 
 
 
From: Williams, Stephen F (DOR)   
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 8:59 AM 
To: Rep. Geran Tarr   
Cc: David Song   
Subject: RE: House Bill 291  
 
Good morning Rep. Tarr- 
 
Thank you for reaching out.  Given that trauma, mental health and substance use/misuse and other 
behavioral health issues can be present in situations related to domestic violence and sexual assault, the 
Trust supports being added as a member of the Council on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault.  If 
added as a member of the Council, the Trust looks forward to being an active member and sharing its 
expertise with the other members and the public to address this very important issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Williams 
_______________________ 
Steve Williams 
Chief Executive Officer 
Alaska Mental Health Trust 
Direct (907) 269-7697 
Cell (907) 444-1668 
 


